
Weekly Newsletter - 05/11/21
Dear  Parents,
A very warm welcome back after the half 
term break. Despite the cold and wet 
weather, the children are happy to be 
back in school and excited to be starting 
the Media Mayhem topic.
This term our RIGHTS focus is 
independence. We are working hard to 
promote pupil independence in class 
and around the school. Please work with 
your child at home to encourage them to 
be more independent. Please fill out the 
independence postcard that your child 
has brought home today and return it to 
school before the Christmas break.
Could I please appeal one more time to 
parents to ensure that they supervise 
what their children are watching online 
and on TV. We are still having to deal 
with incidents in the playground relating 
to Squid Game and other violent games 
which is highly inappropriate for primary 
aged children to access.
Finally,  a very Happy Diwali to those 
celebrating and a safe Bonfire Night 
Celebration to all.
Best wishes,
Ms Von

Christmas Choral Concerts

Each year group will have the opportunity 
to host a choral concert for parents in the 
school playground. Please make a note of 
the date with a 1:15pm start.

Year 6 ~ Monday 6th December
Year 5 ~ Tuesday 7th December

Year 4 ~ Wednesday 8th December
Year 3 ~ Thursday 9th December
Year 2 ~ Friday 10th December

Year 1 ~ Monday 13th December
Reception ~ Tuesday 14th December

Nursery Christmas Celebration Day ~ 
Tuesday 14th December. Times to be 
confirmed.

Diwali
May we wish all those 

celebrating this 
weekend a happy 
Diwali and a safe 
Festival of Lights.

         Book Bags
We would like to remind parents how important 
reading at home with your child is. We give your 
child the correct book for their reading level. 
Children need to use the  SCHOOL BOOK BAGS. 
They are the correct size to fit in your child’s tray. 
They protect the book and instill a sense of pride 
and the need to look after our belongings. Please 

 don’t send in bags 
 That cannot fit into 
 Your child’ tray.


